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Dear Roosevelt families,  
 

               We are officially off and running!  A full 
week of school (and then some) for all our students 
at Roosevelt.  We welcome all new families to our 
community and look forward to working together 
to make this an amazing year. Thank to our PTO 
for hosting the Boohoo Yahoo Breakfast on our kin-
dergarteners first day.  New connections were 
made, and it helped everyone’s first day jitters set-
tle down.  We also hosted our first PTO meeting of 
the year.  There are exciting things coming and we 
are looking forward to building our PTO communi-
ty.  If you haven’t already, please fill out the volun-
teer intake form and send in to school. 
 

Keep the car loop moving…. 

Mrs. Blaile, Officer Wertz and I would like to 
thank you for following car loop procedures each 
day.  Morning drop-off has been going smooth,   
especially when drivers remember to pull ALL the 
way forward.  This goes for dismissal as well so we 
can load several cars at once.   
 

Monday, August 29th is our  SAC meeting.  

Please join us at 4:00 in the media center! 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Kathy Lott 

Please refer to Peachjar throughout the year for the 

most up to date information on school events!  

https://ms.peachjar.com/ 

Brevard District security re-
quires any volunteer or visitor 
on campus during school 
hours to be an   approved volun-
teer or visitor (w/background 
check & fingerprinting)  

 

It's a great time to get approved! Fingerprinting is now 
FREE at the district security office! Visit the  

Brevard County District Security Webpage  

to fill out the online form before heading over for finger-
prints. 
 

The office is located at 2700 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, 
Melbourne, FL 32940 and is open M-F from 8 am to 
4:30 pm. No appointment needed!  
 

Registered district volunteers are able to help out on-
campus, in the classroom & on field trips when needed. 
 

Roosevelt Volunteer Intake Form 

click the link below and let us know what you got!  

volunteer intake form roosevelt.pdf 
You may need to hold the Ctrl. button when you click... 

 

Please send volunteer forms to this email. 

rooseveltpto321@gmail.com 

Thanks to our PTO, there is a class set of new, clean 
safety goggles in the science lab! 

If your child has completed their  Sum-
mer Reading Challenge, please send in 
their completed postcards or list of 
books they read., so we can give them 
their Ice Cream! 

Mission 

To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 

Vision 

Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quali-
ty education in a culture of dedication, collaboration, & learning. 
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Early Release is every  Friday at 1:15 PM 

 

FRIDAYS Early Release  1:15 PM        

Sept. 2nd, 

9th, 16th, 

23rd, & 30th 

No School Labor Day,  
Holiday for All 

Monday    
Sept. 5th 

PTO  3:00 PM      
SAC 4:00 PM 

Monday 

Sept. 12th 

                            
                      September 15th 
                        5:30 - 6:30 PM 

Thursday     

Sept. 15th 

 

Interims posted in FOCUS Thursday     

Sept. 15th 

Covid 19 Quarantine  
 

Symptom onset is day 0 

Then...out 5 days 

Return on day 6 

i.e., a student who gets sick on a  

Saturday, may return on day 6. 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Domain/139 
 

   Want to be a lunch Angel? 
 Each school has a “Lunch Angel Fund” 
that may be used by students who have 
reached their lunch account charge limit. 
You can be a “Lunch Angel” by making a 
cash or check donation to the school’s 
“Lunch Angel Fund”.  Please make checks 
payable to the school , with the reference 

Lunch Angel Fund” and give to the Front Office.   
 

If you prefer to have your gift tax deductible, please make 
checks payable to the Brevard Schools Foundation with the   

reference “Lunch Angel Fund” 
 

   Checks should be mailed to: 

              Brevard Schools Foundation 

            2700 Judge Fran Jamieson Way 

           Melbourne, FL 32940 

Meet your new M.F.L.C. 
Military & Family Life Counselor!   

Free and confidential non-medical counseling is available 
to Active-duty service members and their families, includ-
ing the children of Roosevelt Elementary School. Some 
goals of this counseling service can include the following: 
Managing stress, increasing self-esteem, strengthening 
relationships, providing resources, and increasing resilien-
cy; We also help service members and their families ad-
dress the day-to-day stressors of military life and the im-
pact of deployment and reintegration. Issues can include 
communication, family dynamics, grief and loss, deploy-
ment and reintegration, transitions (parental divorce, relo-
cation), and social skills. In summary, the primary role of 
your M.F.L.C. is to provide supportive counseling services 
to Military children and their families.   

Your point of contact: Annmarie Metz, L.M.H.C.;  

(321) 456-6809.  

G.E.C.K.O.  
Gardening Environmental Creative Kids 

Organization 
 

Starts this Monday, August 29, 2022  2:30 - 2:20 

Permission slips are to be returned Monday 8/29/22 

We meet in the Art Room 

For more information contact: Mrs. Maria Tomacari 
at:    Tomacari.maria@brevardschools.org 

Please make note of these start dates: 

Beginning Orchestra: Mon. August 29th 

• 2:30 pm - 3:00 pm every Monday                             

• 7:30 am - 8:00 am every Thursday 
 

Intermediate  Orchestra: Mon. August 29th 

• 7:30 am - 8:00 am every Monday                             

• 2:30 pm - 3:00 pm every Thursday 
 

Roosevelt Choir  started, Weds. August 24th 

• 2:30 - 3:20 PM every Wednesday 

For more information please contact: 

Tennis After School 

Begins Wednesday, September 7th  

for grades 3rd -5th. 

This Club runs until October 21st.  
 

Permission forms have been sent home with inter-
ested students. 
 

Our Annual Walk to School event is  

Wednesday, October 5th 

Please plan to attend this event as a Family 

A flyer will be sent home with further information! 
 

Thanks! 

Michelle Sirounis 


